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Subject: I do not support including weight-loss medication in health plans. Please vote no on this.
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Dear WRS Group Insurance Board,

I am writing to ask you to vote NO on the question of insurance coverage of weight-loss
medications, as the results are less than or similar to lifestyle changes, and they have too many
negative side effects.

Thank you for your consideration,
Michelle Bolstad





